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May 17, 2005

John Pace

Bird Master

175-D New Boston St.
Woburn, MA 01801

Dear Mr. Pace:

This spring, during its national conlerence in Nevada the American Association
of General C (AGC) the of Justice project for
excellence in partnering, and awarded the projecl a Special Recognition Winner
of the coveted Marvin M. Black Partnering Award. Together with all other
stakeholders in this project, your investment in teamwork and commitment
partnering were key factors which helped make the project a success. Gilbane
looks forward to working with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

MarkLuria
Project Executive
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